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NEWFIELD RESIDENTS ENVIRONMENTAL GROUP 

c/o P.O. BOX 605. NEWFIELD. NJ 08344 

December 21, 1995 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Gary C .  Comfort, Jr. 
Licensing Section 2 
Licensing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety & Safeguards, NMSS 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Dear Mr. Comfort, 

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation of a few weeks ago. 

The Newfield Residents Environmental Group has set a meeting for 
Wednesday, January 31, 1996 at 6:30PM at St. Rose of Lima Church 
at Catawba Avenue and Rosemont Avenue. (The entrance to the basement hall 
is on the Rosemont Avenue side towards the rear). 

You will be the guest speaker at this meeting. I know folks will want an update on the 
various environmental studies being done at the Shieldalloy Corporation, the status of 
the hauling away of the slag piles, the status of their license renewal, an assessment of 
long term continuing operations at the plant using radioactive materials, the residue of 
the bag house and other places where contamination is found. 

Thanks again for your consideration. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. I will contact you again closer 
to the January date. 

Best greetings for a happy holiday. 

Sincerely, 

Terry Fox Ragone 
Co-coordinator NREG 
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